
Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 

Elder Nomination: The Board of Elders nominates Paul Iekel to serve on the 
Board to replace Ron Russell whose term expires at the end of the year. This 
nomination will be voted on by the membership at the quarterly business 
meeting on October 31. 
 

Church Business Meeting: The third quarter business meeting will be held on 
Sunday October 31 immediately following the worship service. There will be a 
Zoom option available for those not attending in person. The agenda includes 
a financial update, nominating committee election, and a vote on the Board’s 
elder nominee. All members are encouraged to attend.  
 

Please join us for a Fellowship Coffee TODAY after the worship service.  This 
is a time to visit, make friends and meet new people.  Care Team 7 is hosting. 
 

Table Top Game Night—Tabletop, board, card games and other activities.  
Bring your favorite game, bring a snack, bring a friend.  All ages welcome.  
Church Fellowship Hall on Saturday, October 30, 6:30 pm—10:30-ish.  For 
details, call or text Devon Bretey at 712-340-3500. 
 

TRUNK or TREAT! 
Sunday, Oct. 31, 5-7 p.m. 
We'll have candy on hand.  
Every child will receive a gospel tract as well. 
You can be reimbursed for purchases toward this event.   
Please sign up today!  See Angie J. after church. 
 

Women’s Connection Event:  A Night of Gratitude—Please see the insert. 
 

November 21st, Potluck Praise 6PM - 8PM. Bring something for a potluck 
dinner at 6 and enjoy sharing a meal and enjoying fellowship with others at 
the church! At 7 we'll do another Praise and Worship Night with some open 
time for us to share and give thanks to God for all that He has done for us.  
 

Youth Group: Wednesday October 27th,  Middle School from 6-7:30 pm, High 
School from 7:30-9 PM at the Church.  
 
Please see insert for additional Announcements and Upcoming Events  

Every Step Counts 

Ephesians 5:15-21 
 

October 24th, 2021 



W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

Your children are welcome in the worship service.  
The following ministries are also available: 

 
Nursery  

Available during the Worship Service for little ones from Infant—Age 2. 
 

Children’s Church 
 Available for children 3 years old through 3rd grade during the sermon. 

Children are dismissed at the end of Worship in Singing. 
 

On major holiday weekends there will be NO Sunday School, NO 
Children’s Church and NO Adult Bible Fellowship 

Youth Sunday  
School & Adult Bible 

Classes 

Worship  
Service  

9:15 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 

Thank you for financially supporting the ministries of our church! 
Tithes and offerings may be placed in the donations box 
immediately to the right when you enter the auditorium. They can 
also be mailed to the church by check, or you can give through our 
website via PayPal using a credit or debit card. Thank you! 

Looking for a place to serve? You can volunteer in music,     
children’s and many more ministries. Email us at 
serve@atlanticfreechurch.com to get involved. 

 

Church Office 
church@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 
Church Webpage 
www.GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Senior Pastor Don McLean 
don@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 
Pastor of Student & Worship Discipleship Andrew Johnson 
andrew@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 
Children’s Discipleship Director Pam Russell 
pam@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

 
 GracePoint Church and GracePoint   
              Youth                        

GracePoint Church 

As the coronavirus pandemic winds down, please be 
sensitive to other worshippers.  We are all in different 
places in terms of our health needs and comfort levels.   

Please keep the following in mind:   

 The use of a face covering or mask is welcome but not 
required at our service. 

 Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or 
sneezing. Cough or sneeze into your elbow rather 
than your hands.   

 Practice regular washing of hands with soap and 
water. 

 Overflow seating is available in the Fellowship Hall if 
you would like to watch the service on the monitor 
there. 

 There will be two songs at the end of the service.  If 
you would like to leave after the first song for the 
sake of social distancing, you are welcome to do so. 






